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Classes visit the library 1 time per week. They 
check-out books and participate in a literacy 
activity for their 45 minute activity that day. 
Please encourage your child to be responsible for 
taking care of their library books!  
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Mark your calendars….the next Scholastic Book 

Fair is coming to PCES in February & it’s going to 

be GROOVY!  

 
Reading at home 

can make a BIG 

difference! 

 

Research shows, 

students who read 

at home and extra 

20 minutes per 

day will learn 

1,800,000 words 

per year and will 

have test scores 

in the 90
th

 

percentile! 

 

Make reading part 

of your family 

time, like bedtime 

stories or visiting 

the public library! 

Let your child see 

you reading, too! 

 

Let your child see 

you 

 

*Let your child 

see you reading, 

too! 

 
 

 
GO TO  

www.arbookfind.com  
IN ORDER TO FIND THE 

ACCELERATED 
READING LEVEL OF ANY 

BOOK, INCLUDING 
INTEREST LEVELS AND 

SUMMARIES!   

  

 

http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/fairfiles/ff_product_details.jsp?assetId=11151&isMyAsset=false

